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20 September 2022 

Dear Mr Harris 

Regulation 28 Report to Prevent Future Deaths - touching on the death of Mr Locksley Burton 

I write as Honorary Secretary for the Royal College of General Practitioners (RCGP), in response 
to your Regulation 28 report dated 29 July 2022, regarding the very sad death of Locksley 
Burton. Firstly, may I offer my sincere condolences to Locksley's family. 

The circumstances raise issues with communication from secondary care to primary care, an 
issue that the RCGP is working to improve with our colleagues across all specialities. In addition, 
the RCGP continues to work with NHS England and NHS Improvement to improve the 
communication links between primary and secondary care. 

I trust that this reply is helpful and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
RCGP Honorary Secretary 




